
 
 

Bahçeşehir University 
Faculty of Engineering and Natural Sciences  

 
 

Dear HR Officer,  

As the Mechatronics Engineering Department at Bahçeşehir University, our aim is to provide a 

high-quality engineering education for our students and provide them with the skills necessary 

to address the needs of the industry. For this purpose, our students are required to complete two 

separate internships with at least 20 working days each.  

If you provide internship positions for our students in your company; you will not only support 

engineering education in Turkey, but you will also get to know and assess a candidate engineer, 

maybe your future employee. In addition, your evaluation of our students and feedback will 

help us improve our undergraduate program.  

You can e-mail us about the number of open internship positions at your institution or about 

your decision to employ (as an intern) the student who delivered this letter to you. You can 

direct all your internship related correspondence to Sinan YİĞİT (sinan.yigit@bau.edu.tr). You 

can also access more information about summer training at Mechatronics Engineering 

Department from the web site at  

https://bau.edu.tr/content/13242-intership.  

We thank you in advance for your time.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Yalçın ÇEKİÇ 
Associate Professor, Department Head 
Mechatronics Engineering Department 
Bahçeşehir University 
 
Date: April 24nd 2024 
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